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STATION #771 QUARTERLY STATUS REPORT 

 
Facility: #771 Address: 899 Rincon Avenue, Livermore, California  
Station #771 Environmental Business 
Manager: 

 
Mr. Paul Supple   

Consulting Co./Contact Persons: Broadbent & Associates, Inc. (BAI) / Rob Miller & Matt 
Herrick  

Consultant Project No.: 06-82-608                                                                            
Facility Permits/Permitting Agency.: NA 

Primary Agency/Regulatory ID No.: Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) / ACEH 
Case No. RO0000200  

 
 
WORK PERFORMED THIS QUARTER (Fourth Quarter, 2008): 

1. Submitted Third Quarter, 2008 Semi-Annual Ground-Water Monitoring Report.  
Report completed by BAI. 

2. In accordance with the ACEH December 12, 2008 letter, submitted the December 31, 
2008 email regarding additional reports not currently available on the ACEH’s 
website.  The email stated that no additional reports were located that are currently not 
provided on the ACEH’s website.  Email completed by BAI. 

3. No ground-water monitoring/sampling work activities were completed on the 
Property during the Fourth Quarter, 2008. 

 
WORK PROPOSED FOR NEXT QUARTER (First Quarter, 2009):  

1. Submit Fourth Quarter, 2008 Status Report (contained herein). 
2. Conduct ground-water monitoring/sampling for First Quarter, 2009. 
3. In accordance with the ACEH December 12, 2008 letter, complete a site conceptual 

model and if appropriate a soil and water investigation work plan. 
   

QUARTERLY RESULTS SUMMARY: 
 

Current phase of project: Ground-water monitoring/sampling  
Frequency of ground-water sampling: MW-4, MW-7, RW-1 = Semi-Annual (1Q and 3Q) 

MW-2, MW-5, MW-6, MW-11, VW-1, = Annual (3Q) 
Frequency of ground-water monitoring: Semi-annual (1Q and 3Q) 
Is free product (FP) present on-site: No  
FP recovered this quarter: NA (FP last recovered in 1992)  
Cumulative FP recovered: 3.06 gallons, Wells MW-1, MW-2, and MW-5  
Current remediation techniques: Air diffusion 
Depth to ground water (below TOC): NA 
General ground-water flow direction: NA 
Approximate hydraulic gradient: NA                                            

 
DISCUSSION: 
 
 No ground-water monitoring/sampling activities took place at Station #771 during the Fourth 
Quarter, 2008.  The attached Drawing 1 depicts the site and monitor well locations.  The most recent 
quarterly data can be referenced in the Third Quarter, 2008 Semi-Annual Ground-Water Monitoring 
Report.   
 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 
 

 
Drawing 1.  Site Map, Station #771, Livermore, CA 

 






